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20 February 2017

Lait Dalal
fyi-request-5204-7d38d1c8@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Lait Dalal
Official information request about recruitment of medical graduates

| refer to your official information request dated 13 January 2017, transferred to Wairarapa District
Health Board (DHB) on 15 February 2017, for information about the recruitment of medical
graduates into PGY1 positions at Wairarapa District Health Board (DHB) in 2016.

Capital & Coast District Health Board recruits medical graduates to work at Wairarapa DHB.
Therefore, the information your request relates to is not held by us and we are transferring your
request to Capital & Coast DHB under section 14 of the Official Information Act.

You will hear further from Capital & Coast DHB concerning your request.

Yours sincerely
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Jean McDowall

Communications Administrator



